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Attention Provider Type 22 (Dentist):  Fluoride Toothpaste Coverage 
Currently, dental prescriptions for name brand fluoride toothpaste such as PreviDent® are not eligible for coverage 
under the Nevada Medicaid (Fee-For-Service) pharmacy benefit.  However, sodium fluoride cream and/or gel may 
qualify for coverage under the pharmacy benefit. The product manufacturer must participate in the Medicaid Drug 
Rebate Program for coverage consideration.   

The following resources are available for providers: 

• The Nevada Medicaid (FFS) Pharmacy services billing information: 
  https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/rx/billinginfo.aspx 

• Medicaid Drug Rebate Program Data:                                
https://www.medicaid.gov/medicaid/prescription-drugs/medicaid-drug-rebate-program/data/index.html 
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